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ACCP HEI Accreditation Programme - Expression of Interest

Any Higher Education Institution (HEI) intending to apply for accreditation of their ACCP programme must normally notify the Faculty of Intensive Care Medicine at the start of the academic year prior to the year in which the programme is to start, or in the case of existing programmes, the academic year prior to that from which the accreditation is to become effective. 

HEI name:
	




Primary contact in regards to this application:
	




Title of the course offered:
	




Qualification:
	




The level and amount of academic credit:
	




Expected date of first intake:
	




Programme leader/contact
	



Details of the NHS Trusts/Health Boards providing clinical placements:
	




Details of all proposed teaching/mentorship team (Name, Position, Organisation, and anticipated role in programme):
	











Existing course portfolio:
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